
 
For Campers Entering 1st Grade thru 8th Grade  

 
The longest running basketball camp in the area will once again offer a program filled with FUN and 
LEARNING.  The hours are logical and the counselors are paid employees with lots of basketball experience 
who care!! Coach Mulligan, Head Varsity Coach at the public school program with more wins than any other 
during his tenure has been running this camp for the better part of 30 years. We look forward to seeing your 
son or daughter being part of one or two weeks of this positive experience with other motivated kids.  Get 
them away from computer games and IPhones and give them a GREAT summer memory. 
 

 
2 Summer Camp Options:  Mon – Fri July 6–10 and/or 
    Mon – Fri July 13 -17  
 

Hours: 8am – Noon (drop off as early as 7:20am) 
 

Contribution: $140.00 per week 
 

Where: Capistrano Valley H.S.  
 
 

Contact Coach Mulligan with any questions at bgmulligan@capousd.org 
 

Complete Registration Below 
Please cut and return the below registration form to the address shown below 

 
Please note that the Constitution of the State of California requires that we provide a public education to you free of charge. Your right to a free education is for all school/educational activities, whether 

curricular or extracurricular, and whether you get a grade for the activity or class. Subject to certain exceptions, your right to a free public education means that we cannot require you or your family to purchase 
materials, supplies, equipment or uniforms for any school activity, nor can we require you or your family to pay security deposits for access, participation, materials, or equipment. 

 
Big Cat Basketball Camp Registration for 1st - 8th Graders 

 

PARTICIPANTS 
 First & Last Name  

Grade  
Next Year:  

Address:  
  

 

Parent Name/Phone:    Phone:  Email:  

Emergency Contact:   Phone: 
 

 

Per Week Amount:  $140.00   Make check payable to CBBC 
Camp Week(s) Enrolling In: check one or both weeks 
 ($140 for 1 week, $280 for 2 weeks) 
 July 6 - 10  July 13 -17 

Any medical conditions we should be aware of:  
 

Mail Registration and Check to: 
 Brian Mulligan 33971 Calle de Bonanza, San Juan Capistrano CA  92675 

mailto:bgmulligan@capousd.org

